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While the city council has made some recent welcome moves
regarding the ICO to stop the Arleta/VisionQuest detention center,
we need to see your commitment to Immigrant Rights in Los
Angeles, a city of Immigrants, by fully funding the Justice Fund.
Detention centers like Adelanto continue to imprison immigrants
in our area in spite of limits imposed by state and local
governments and will continue to do so. ICE is sending in
militarized SWAT teams to further terrorize, surveil and kidnap
community members. One of the most important things we can do
to fight back right now is to represent our vulnerable immigrant
population from attacks by the federal government by enshrining
their right to equal representation and then FUNDING that
representation. The immigration justice community is watching
carefully what you do and what you prioritize.



